

Fire and Police Commission

Griselda Aldrete Executive Director Steven M. DeVougas
Chair
Nelson Soler
Vice-Chair
Ann Wilson
Fred Crouther
Angela McKenzie

Everett Cocroft Raymond Robakowski

February 17, 2020

Alfonso Morales, Chief Milwaukee Police Department 749 W. State St. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Chief Morales:

In reply to your letter of January 28, 2020, please be advised that the Fire and Police Commission, on February 6, 2020, approved the extension of the probationary period for Help Desk Specialist II, Travis Stase as requested.

Sincerely,

Grisetda Aldrete Executive Director

GA:em

